
Maple Newsletter  

Autumn 2 Term 2023-24 

General Class News: 

After half term we will begin taking    
Maple class in small groups to the local 
shops to put into practice some of the 
independence skills we have been  
learning. 

Maths 

 

The class will continue to follow the White Rose Maths scheme of work in the 

main, moving on to operations this term at a level appropriate to the individual 

pupils. We will also be investigating money and finances more. 

Upcoming Diary Dates: 

 

Children in Need -  

17th November 
 

Christmas Light Walk  - 
7th December 
 

Cromer Church Carol 
Service -  

18th December 
 

Christmas Dinner Day - 
19th December 

English 

Following the previous half term Maple class will be learning about personal      

finance and the importance of keeping passwords and personal information safe 

as well as looking at how information is shared online.  



RE and Cultural Education 

We will continue to recognise and celebrate diversity, looking at different races and 

beliefs as well as how countries may work together to solve a common problem. 

Independent Living 

We will be continuing to look at routines and the differences between school days 

and weekend/holidays as well as how we spend our spare time, evening routines 

and the importance of sleep. 

PE 

During this half term Maple will explore more Invasion 

games focusing on Hockey and recapping skills in         

Basketball. Students will continue to work on their gross 

motor skills through multi skills activities such as running 

and jumping.   

Other subjects:  

Art 

Local Nature is the focus for the first term with lots of creative 

challenges including Leaf printing, Repairing patterns, Flower 

pressing, Natural dyes, Pebble art, Tree bark rubbings, Colour 

mixing and Sponge printing.  

 

Any other useful information 

PE lessons are Thursdays and Fridays this term. Please can you ensure pu-

pils bring   in their PE kit for Thursday and we will send it home on Fri-

days. 


